
Rotterdam, 08.12.2022

Dear Customers,

We have just been informed by ECT Delta Terminal that there are currently problems with rail containers destined for 
Delta II or coming from this terminal. There is currently an indefinite strike at this terminal. As a result, we are unable to 
accept rail containers destined to Delta II with immediate effect and until further notice.

On the export side, trains will be not unloaded at Delta II terminal. Rail containers ex Delta II terminal are only available 
for loading onto trains to a very limited extent.

We cannot guarantee acceptance of containers that are already in transit to the terminal.

We regret that we cannot accept liability for any additional costs incurred as a result of this force majeure event.

We apologise for the inconvenience and will inform you as soon as the situation changes. 

With kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.

Strike in Rotterdam – Hutchison Ports Delta II


